
SGQG Guild Meeting:  December 13, 2022 

Call to order:  10:09 a.m. 

Attendance and guests:  39 members and 0 guest 

Approval of minutes for both October and November 

Board Reports: 

President:    

The Christmas placemats for our potluck will be donated to Meals on Wheels.   

 Mail:  Money for opportunity quilt tickets 

LECTURE:   No lecture.  Trunk show from Sandy Wagner 

Vice President:  Today we will have a trunk show showcasing clothing by Sandy Wagner.  January Kathryn 
Pellman will lecture and have a workshop the following day.  The February workshop for the Material Girlfriend’s 
mystery quilt supply list is 24 ten-inch squares, each of dark and light fabrics.   

Treasurer:   
 

 
 

Secretary:  Nothing 

Old Business:   

 
 

Nomination Committee was not formed in September because the 2022 board decided to serve for one more year.  
It was brought to the President’s attention that a committee should have been formed regardless.  In lieu of 
committee Sandy Wagner took nominations from the floor.  No one was nominated.  By unanimous vote, the 
existing board was voted in for one more year.   

By-laws are out of date and a committee will be formed in January to update.   

Ulla Doty and Martha Barber volunteered to be the audit committee.   

New Business:   

Penny Dominici shared the homeless shelter is accepting twin size quilts, sheets, towels and kitchen item.  Contact 
her for complete list.   

Louise Myers will have patterns for paper piecing to make greeting cards for 2023 quilt show.   

Committee Reports:   

 

Sue Green:  Membership dues are due for 2023 

Sandy Wagner:  Would like a co-chair to volunteer.  Also, needs someone to volunteer for quilt frame set up.   

Show and tell 

Adjourn:  12:06 p.m.  Enjoy the Christmas potluck   




